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Development of a Australian Parks History Society ?





A society could provide a framework for a continuing commitment.





Should the society be involved in advocacy. Such a group can illuminate 


debate. It can be non-political, but can inform.





The Forest History Society has recently played a role in records advocacy. There needs to be a national focus on parks records.





The Parks History Society should have biannual symposiums.





There is potential to align with a number of other organisations, such as 


the Forest History Society.





Resolution :  That the workshop  supports the establishment of an Australian Parks History Society.





The first task is to explore options and prepare a discussion paper.























A working group with representation from each state, and a nucleus of 


Victorians:





Victoria 


Elery Hamilton-Smith	


Mike Howes	


Ray Supple				


Daniel Cattrice			


Don Saunders			





Queensland


Jane Lennon				





New South Wales


Sharon Veale			


			


Elery will consult with potential representatives from other states. 


Working group will resolve location of next symposium.





Postcript
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